
November 6, 2024

Honorable County Commissioners,

Thank you for the opportunity to give an update on the status of Warren County Schools. I am

happy to report that our joint effort in a medical clinic for our employees is still going well. The

Warren County Employee Health Clinic has moved to its permanent home. The address is listed

as 2558 Morrison Street McMinnville, TN 37110. All of the procedures are still the same, and I

believe the new location is serving our employees well. I appreciate the county’s cooperation in

making this a reality for our employees.

Additionally, our schools have been having a positive school year thus far. We have received

some positive news from our test scores from last year. I believe that speaks to the great work

our teachers and students are doing in our county. Those things will be announced in the next

few weeks.

I am also excited about a few projects that our Career and Technical Education (CTE or

vocational) program has going. Recently, WCHS was named as a Nissan Center of Excellence

and now has access to various resources that the plant in Decherd is offering. In addition, the

new food truck has been delivered and is awaiting the final authorizations before it can be fully

functional. I think that project will be great for our community and for real world experience for

our students.

I am thrilled with the progress we are making in Warren County. If I can ever be of any

assistance, please do not hesitate to call or come by my office.

Sincerely,

Grant Swallows

Director of Schools


